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GET FAMILIAR WITH OUR AFFILIATES / 8- NFO NORWAY 

 

NFO is one of AEI most contributive member 

organizations from Norway which represents aircraft 

engineers from countrywide airlines.  

Currently AEI Technical Affairs Chairman Geir Ove 

Eriksen is a member of NFO.  

Affiliate’s webpage is https://nfo.no/  

              

AC 2020 WAS HELD ONLINE 

AEI executives and delegates met online on 14th of October and discussed COVID-

19 pandemia and its national effects on aviation. After the congress, AEI published 

a press release calling aircraft engineers to unite globally under AEI to resist possible 

future financial threats from airline and MRO managers. 

 

To read the news please click HERE 

 

To read the press release please click HERE 
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